[bookmark: _GoBack]COVID19 PLAY IT SAFE GUIDELINES
In addition to following the guidelines issued by the State of Ohio for safe operations, we will implement these guidelines for the Summer 2020 season:
(1) Symptomatic individuals, and individuals with symptomatic household members, are NOT permitted to enter the facility. It is critical that all staff, participants, and their guests follow this guidelines to the utmost degree. In the event you or a member of your household experiences symptoms that COULD BE associated with COVID19, it is required that no member of the household enter the facility for AT LEAST 72 HOURS after the cessation of ALL SYMPTOMS.  In the event that a player, OR ANY MEMBER OF A PLAYER’S HOUSEHOLD, does test positive for COVID19, the player and/or player’s parents are REQUIRED to notify the Capital City Sports of such event via email to CapitalCitySports@me.com  and the player shall not return for competition for a minimum of fourteen (14) days, and only after a verified negative COVID19 test.
(2) Hand sanitizer dispensers have been installed at each court; ALL participantswill be REQUIRED to use these before and after each game.
(3) Game balls will be sanitized after each match. No outside balls will be permitted to be brought into or used in the facility for competition.
(4) For all Lazy Chameleon tournaments guests will be limited. Due to the new social distancing rules the patio will only have 8 tables each arranged 6” apart.  Once those tables are filled over flow will be forced to go inside to be seated.  Small children will not be permitted to play in the sand.  If you bring small children they will need to be kept at your table.  Individuals or teams who are found to violate these guidelines will IMMEDIATELY, WITHOUT EXCEPTION, AND WITHOUT REFUND BE REMOVED FROM FURTHER PLAY FOR THE ENTIRE SUMMER 2020 SEASON.
(5) Refs may only use their own whistle (which can-not be shared) or an electronic whistle.
(6) All non-participants must observe mandatory social distancing (6’ separation) at all times and they are strongly encouraged to wear face coverings.  While on the patio you must be seated.  Standing will only be permissible while off the patio.   All participants shall observe social distancing to the extent possible and STRICTLY follow a no physical contact rule (i.e., no high fives, no hugs, no shaking hands after matches). 

Despite all of the guidelines herein, and any other precautions taken, it is impossible to eliminate the risk of exposure to or transmission of the COVID19 virus in the time of this pandemic. We urge each participant to balance his or her own individual risk against the benefits of playing, It is the duty of each of us to practice common-sense to avoid the unnecessary risk of exposure to the rest of the participants their family and other patrons.  

Thank you.
Todd Zickafoose
Capital City Sports

